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In reference to the American Electric Power Committee for Responsible Government's amendments made to the FEC Form 3X 

reports for April through October.  Amendments were necessary to correct the improper coding of two contributions to the 

Friends of Charlie Wilson campaign.  The contributions were coded as state contributions when the Friends of Charlie 

Wilson is a federal committee.  The two contributions that were adjusted for Friends of Charlie Wilson was a 

contribution for $1,000 issued in March and then a $2,000 contribution issued in May.  These adjustments resulted in 

changes to Column A lines 23 and 29 on the April and June FEC Form 3X reports, which in turn resulted in changes to 

Column B line 23 and 29 aggregate totals for the year for all reports issued from April through October.  The November 

and December FEC Form 3X reports have already account for this adjustment and are correct as reported.  If there are any 

questions or concerns regarding the amended reports please contact me Shannon Listebarger at 614-716-3978. 


